
From: SG ACCES DOCUMENTS 
To: Paul de Clerck 
Subject: Your request for access to documents 2021/6378 - Ombudsman complaint 

2022/393 
 

Dear Mr de Clerck, 

 

The European Ombudsman contacted us concerning your confirmatory application dated 18 

January 2021 in case Gestdem 2021/6378 (Ombudsman complaint 2022/393). 

 

Unfortunately we need to inform you that this confirmatory application never reached the 

Commission. We therefore kindly invite you to resend us your confirmatory application so that 

we can register it and send you an acknowledgement of receipt. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
ACCESS TO DOCUMENTS TEAM (GD) 
 

 

European Commission 
Secretariat-General 
SG C.1  
Sg-Acc-Dox@xx.xxxopa.eu  
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